
 

 

-FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE- 

18 SEPTEMBER 2024: 

BUSINESS AWARD EARLY BIRD TICKETS: 

Cootamundra-Gundagai Regional Council (CGRC) is hosting the 2024 Business Awards, in Cootamundra and 
Gundagai. The events will be held in Gundagai on 11 October 2024, and in Cootamundra on 18 October 2024. 

105 nominations have been received for the Gundagai Business Awards, with 161 for Cootamundra’s event. 

Early bird tickets are on sale now and are available by clicking on the links contained in the CGRC website at    
https://www.cgrc.nsw.gov.au/2024-business-awards/. 
 
Those intending to attend are urged to get in early for tickets, as numbers are limited. 

The Gundagai Services Club will be the venue for the Gundagai Gala Awards night and will be a night to 
celebrate the achievements and successes of Gundagai businesses. 

Cootamundra’s gala night will be held at the Cootamundra Ex Services Club, with early bird tickets on sale 
now.  

Tickets for both events are only available online through https://www.cgrc.nsw.gov.au/2024-business-
awards/. Three course meals will be served at both events. 

The events are recognition and acknowledgement to local businesses who are the life blood of the 
communities, employing local people, supporting local charities and organisations, and attracting visitors to 
the towns. Many of the businesses nominated in the 2024 Business Awards are new and innovative, with a 
number of nominations coming from customers who praise them for what they bring to the community.  

 

-END- 

 

Cootamundra-Gundagai Regional Council 
www.cgrc.nsw.gov.au 

For further media information contact:  

Cootamundra-Gundagai Regional Council on 

1300 459 689  
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